
Library Board Meeting 
September 10, 2024 

 
Attended: 
Stan Crisel 
Vanessa Conner 
JoLeah Tettleton 
Jennifer Mitchell 
Michael Sullivan 
Courtney Ruser 
 
Absent: 
Kelly Burge 
Frieda Phillips 
Patti McLean 
Dee Smith 
 
Metting called to order by Stan Crisel at 6 P.M. 
Minutes read by Vanessa Conner – motioned and approved by members. 
Christmas Tour date for the library has currently been set for December 8, 2024. 
In other updates, JoLeah reported the monthly census of library visitors is approximately 200 – 275 
people. 
Board members discussed and voted for a time change on monthly meeting “start” times. 
Meetings will be held the second Tuesday of the month, at 6 P.M., unless notified otherwise. 
Next board meeting is set for October 8, 2024. 
Current meeting was adjourned, with motion and approval, at 6:20 P.M. 
 
 


